RE:WJC
To: John Podesta

Found it: 914-861-3623

Adding to both HRC and WJC contacts in notes sections.

On Sat, Aug 1, 2015 at 6:28 PM, Eryn Sepp <eryn.sepp@gmail.com> wrote:
Checking  now.

> On Aug 1, 2015, at 6:24 PM, John Podesta <john.podesta@gmail.com> wrote:
>
> do you have the chappaqua phone number? It's not in my contacts.

-- 
Eryn M. Sepp
Cell: 818-456-2881

